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Research Analysis 

 

The policy committee substitute to HB 1002 requires law enforcement to notify the victim of 

stalking of the availability to meet with a certified domestic violence program representative. 

Law enforcement is required to serve a copy of the Stalking Warning Letter unless the victim 

requests that the letter not be served. Law enforcement is to serve one copy on the accused, keep 

one copy in the case file and prepare a report detailing all communication between the accused 

and law enforcement during the service of the Letter. The measure requires the service of the 

Stalking Warning Letter be submitted to the court clerk to be entered into the Supreme Court 

Network.  

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The POLPCS1 to HB1002 sets forth administrative procedures related to the issuance of stalking 

warning letters. Any costs associated with serving these letters are expected to be absorbed in 

accordance with the normal duties of the agencies involved. Therefore, in its current form, 

HB1002 is not anticipated to have a material impact on state budget or appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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